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Oct. 28, 1918,

Mr. John P. Thomas,
Charleston, S.C.

Dear Mr., Thomas:=-

I am enclosing & very rough sketch indicating
what my idea would be as to the necessary buildings for the new
Citadel. Of course, I do not propose the sketch as a plan to be
adopted because I could suggest myself a great mény changes which
I think would Improve it, but only es an idea of a general layout
so as to give the architect a suggestion on which to work. There
are numberless details about each one of the buildings specified
which would have to be gone into with the architects in making
the final plans. The first thing, of course, would be to have
a map of the grounds and then the distribution and layout of the
buildings could be adapted to the ground which we would ocaipye.

I should be very glad to talk with you about this whenever you like.
Very sincerely yours,
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Superintendent. |



